
St. Mary Catholic School is happy to announce that we will be hosting a Scholastic Book Fair
during Catholic Schools Week! After a one-year Covid hiatus, it will be fun for the students to be
able to shop for books again. Students will visit the book fair with their individual classes during
Catholic Schools Week. Be on the lookout for a note from teachers to find out when your child
will be visiting the fair. You may send in cash or check, made payable to SMCS. You may also
create an eWallet for your child to use to purchase books!

Questions? Contact Jenny Beck at jbeck@stmarycatholicschool.org.
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